
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO: Darryl Thames, Town Clerk 

 

FROM: Gary Anderson, Director of Planning 

 and Economic Development 

 

DATE: April 17, 2023 

 

RE: Meeting Cancellation 

 

 

The Redevelopment Agency’s regular meeting scheduled for Thursday, April 20, 2023 at 7:30 

a.m. is canceled.  The next regularly scheduled meeting is Thursday, May 18, 2023 at 7:30 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Redevelopment Agency 

 Customer Service 
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